
September Newsletter 2021 - Room 6 

Dear Families,        

 Welcome back to our returning students and welcome to our new families.  My name is 
Ms. Judy and I will be your child’s new teacher.  I have 20 years teaching experience and I have 
been with Montessori Academy in Eagle for the last 10 years.  I am excited for my move to our 
Meridian location and look forward to meeting all of you. I hope to earn your trust as I promise 
to take good care of your children while they are in my care.  We will have lots of fun learning 
this year!   

 I hope that you had a wonderful summer. I have had the summer off and enjoyed some 
bike riding, boating, fishing, and spending time with family.  I am ready to get back to work!  

 As we start the school year, we will practice and role model some basic practical life, 
and grace and courtesy lessons such as washing hands, push in a chair, how to get the teachers 
attention, sit at group, how to carry a tray, and much more.   

 This month we will briefly talk about the planets and will quickly zoom in on Earth.  
We will learn that the earth is made up of land, air and water and that there are 7 continents. 
The students will learn that living things are divided into two large groups; the plant kingdom 
and the animal kingdom.   
  
 We will also get right into our school wide PEACE 
curriculum by introducing R.O.S.E: Respect Others, Self and 
Environment.  

  

 I am looking forward to a really great year! 

    Ms. Judy  

       

  

Birthdays: Jameson, Mackenzie, & Olivia


Please have inside shoes and extra clothes for your child.

 


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Monday, 9/6 - Labor Day, school closed 


IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




